
Item 7  

Declaration of Emergency Capital Improvements Project – North Carolina Central University 
 
 The Chancellor of North Carolina Central University has informed the President of the 

need to invoke emergency procedures as allowed by G.S. 143-129 to make needed repairs by the 

quickest means possible for the following project. 

Declared on January 26, 2007, NCCU had an urgent need to replace an uninterruptible 

power supply (UPS) unit that failed.  The UPS unit provided conditioned electrical service and 

battery backup power to data center servers that supported critical campus operations including 

classroom instructional systems, campus financial systems, and residence hall card access 

systems.  The project, estimated to cost $480,000, would be funded from lapsed salary funds. 

In accordance with emergency procedures, the State Building Commission has been 

notified. 
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